From: KW Bight Preservation Assn. [mailto:tortugatom@bellsouth.net]

Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2018 4:12 PM

**To:** Sue Harrison <sharrison@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> **Subject:** 2 nominations for the Bight Board to the Mayor

Dear Cheri Smith,

Please forward the following information to Mayor Cates.

The Key West Bight Preservation Association Inc. held a Board meeting on January 9, 2018 and, by a Board vote, decided on the two nominations (below) to be provided to the Mayor for the seat on the Key West Bight Management District Board recently vacated by Mr. Harry Bowman, as required by City ordinance.

The Preservation Board requests that Mayor bring a nomination forward to the City Commission for consideration and approval at the next City Commission meeting on Tuesday, February 6, 2018

Thank you, Tom Stroh Secretary, KWBPA